Sun City Lincown HiLLs NeiciBorHooD WATCH

02-28-2024

Mail Station Break-ins:

In the month of February, there have been reports of THREE cluster mailboxes entered and
mail stolen.

e TWO boxes were located on Branding Iron Ln near Stockman and Rustic Ranch, off Sun
City Blvd, Village 5A/B.

e ONE on Cherry Blossom Ln, also off Sun City Blvd, Village 10A. Entry was sometime
during the late night or early morning hours. Apparently, some person(s) unknown was
able to enter these boxes without using force, possibly using a key of some sort.

There is also, an unconfirmed report from a resident, that the perpetrator(s) have been

apprehended. We will report any further information once we receive some type of
confirmation.

As we have previously reported, these "Cluster Mailboxes" are not secure. NEVER leave your
incoming or outgoing mail in these mailboxes overnight.

VISIT SCLHWATCH.ORG TO LEARN MORE ABOUT NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH ALERTS
e Click the ALERTS button see the latest Alerts.
e Click the REPORT AN INCIDENT button to send information to the Alerts Team.
e Click SECURITY on the top toolbar to see FAQ, flyers and more.
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https://sclhwatch.org/
https://sclhwatch.org/alerts-2/
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